
EXHIBIT 1 
 

Notification of Silent Status and 
Request for Special Temporary Authority 

FM Translator Station K288GG, Mount Vernon, WA (Facility ID 51198) 
 

Pacific Lutheran University, Inc. (“PLU”), pursuant to Section 74.1263 of the 
Commission’s rules, hereby notifies the FCC of the temporary suspension of operations of FM 
translator Station K288GG, Mount Vernon, Washington.  In addition, PLU respectfully requests 
Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) for a period of six (6) months in order to maintain the 
silent status of K288GG for more than thirty (30) days. 

 
PLU temporarily suspended operation of Station K288GG on January 11, 2013.  PLU is 

suspending service over K288GG due to the impact on its operation of the commencement of 
service by PLU’s co-licensed full service station KPLK(FM) in the same coverage area.  As a 
result, PLU is now exploring its options for K288GG’s resumption of operation following 
modification and relocation.  A grant of STA will serve the public interest by authorizing the FM 
translator station’s temporary off-air status while PLU works towards a long-term plan for 
restoring broadcast service for this station. 

 
PLU is a noncommercial educational broadcaster and operates Station K288GG on a 

noncommercial educational basis.  The licensee is therefore exempt from filing fee requirements 
pursuant to Section 1.1116 of the Commission’s rules and exempt from regulatory fee 
requirements pursuant to Section 1.1162 of the Commission’s rules. 

 
 


